MINUTES WAYNESVILLE PARKS AND RECREATION ADVISORY COMMISSION NOVEMBER 12, 2002

| Due to the inability to establish a quorum, no official business was conducted. |
|---|
| In attendance were; Kenny Mull, Rhonda Glance, and Michael Smith. |
| Respectfully submitted, |

Note:

Michael Smith

The regular meeting for December will not be held, instead everyone is invited to the annual employee appreciation luncheon here at the center. It will be Friday the 13th, from 11:30-1:30. Hope you all can be there.

I also would like to take this opportunity to thank each of you for your support through the year. We don't always have a lot of important business to take care of, but when we do, you are there. And I think that says a lot about each member. Thank you.

Mike